

CITY TREE CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

First Presbyterian Church • 320 Date Street • San Diego, CA 92101 • (619) 232-3794 • Fax (619) 232-2447

September 29, 2016

Dear Parents

As of September 1, 2016 all teachers, staff, and <u>volunteers</u> are required to show proof of immunizations in order to work in preschool classrooms. This includes volunteering in classrooms, at ANY capacity, and chaperoning on field trips.

If you are currently volunteering in a preschool classroom or think you might in the future, we encourage you to get documentation to us as soon as possible. We can no longer allow parents or volunteers to assist with preschool activities until we have received proof of necessary vaccinations.

I have included a copy of the fact sheet for SB 792 that explains the law for volunteers and child care workers. It explains exactly what is required and also provides information on <u>obtaining vaccinations at no cost to you</u>.

We understand this could be an inconvenience for those of you who want to volunteer in your child's class for a short period of time or drive on field trips to help with supervision. We greatly appreciate the help of all of our parent volunteers and we hope that you will continue to participate in these activities.

You are only required provide evidence of vaccination one time. The school will maintain copies on file so that you can continue volunteering for the duration of your child's attendance at City Tree Christian School. If other family members or friends are assisting with your child's class, please share this information with them as well.